
Membership Chair report  10/2018

Welcome back to DKG for the 2018-2019 biennium. How is your state doing on each member bringing in one new member?  If we can do this, we can double our membership.  

 As State Membership Chair, I just want to point out that there are several resources available for new members as well as recruiting new members.  

Our chapter gave each new member a red folder with new member information in it.  You can print out the pages on the DKG website.  It is also important to let all your members know how to access the website and login.  The user name is their DKG member number that is printed on their membership card, and the password is DKG2014society.  

There is also information for recruiting new members.  There is a form letter that you can use to let potential members know about DKG.  They suggest sending out the letter, having an informal informational meeting and showing the power point about DKG101, answer questions in small groups and ask if they would like to join and set up an initiation.  I think it would be helpful to have a procedure, so that we make sure all our members understand what the organization is about.  I also saw on the website that there was a form letter asking the superintendent to recommend outstanding women teachers and to pass the information on to teachers.  I love getting recognized by my administrators and thought this may be a way some groups may want to recruit members and recognize the true privilege it is to be a member. 

Our group decided to offer the first month at half the cost and the group covers the remainder, to help attract members.  I understand $40 goes to international and $24 goes to state and $1 to state scholarship. 

There is also a a Chapter Checkup under the Tools tab.  This may be a good way to start our year and plan a way to celebrate our Pearls!

Vicky Foley Newlun

Epsilon


